
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

DATE:  

 

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall 

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Kelsey Gieseler, Bill Fry (Phone conference) 

Guests: Joe Hickman 

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting 

There were 54 customers in arrears for a total of $8954.80. 

We made permit with no violations. 

Both lift station generators have been serviced and repaired. 

Kelsey Gieseler resigned due to relocating outside of the Village. 

A new member will be brought on board in March. 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM.  
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